
 

 

 

AquaWorks DBO, Inc. 
3252 Williams Street 
Denver, Colorado 80205 
 

(303) 477-5915 
www.aquaworksdbo.com 
info@aquaworksdbo.com 
 

Water & Wastewater Engineering 

 
Emily Wong, P.E.                December 8, 2022 
Water Quality Control Division | Engineering Section 
Colorado Department of Public Health & Environment 
4300 Cherry Creek Drive South  
Denver, CO 80246-1530 
 
RE: COG591184 Phippsburg WWTP Site Application RFI Responses 
         
Dear Ms. Wong, 
 
We received the Request for Information letter dated December 5, 2022, related to your review of the Site 
Application prepared by AquaWorks DBO. The following is our response: 

 
1) Discuss the strategy to address meeting the arsenic limit. 

The discharge permit contains a 0.02 ug/L arsenic limit that becomes effective January 1, 2028. Our 
understanding is that all surface water discharge permits will have the same limit. Routt County intends 
to use the compliance period between now and 2028 to work with the Division to find and implement a 
solution for meeting the limit.  

Please feel free to contact me directly at (303) 477-5915 with any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
AQUAWORKS DBO, INC. 
 

 
 
Adam Sommers, P.E.    
cc. Routt County  


